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StepsWeb Course Upgrade
What you need to know

Students’ course position will change. Check to see where your students 
will be placed in the new Course in the graph above. i.e. a student who is 
currently half-way through Level E will be placed half-way through Level 5.

Due to incorporating the new Foundation Levels, students under 7 years old 
will no longer automatically be put through the Placement/Spelling Test. 
Teachers will be required to enter date of birth for all new students starting on 
StepsWeb. Students who are aged 7 or over will automatically do the Test. 
Younger students will be automatically placed on the Foundation Course.

Educator login – the interface is also getting an 
upgrade and will have a new look.

Once the Course upgrade is completed (21 April), 
certificates that students have earned will be 
updated with the new Level names. If you’d like to 
print out certificates with the current Level names, 
then we’d recommend doing that before the 21st.

There is a new Foundation Course suitable for students from age 4-6. This is 
designed for learners at the very beginnings of literacy and specifically 
teaches letter sounds and phonological awareness.

What to tell your educators:
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What to tell your students:

When the students come back to school in Term 2, their place on the 
Course will change. You can tell them where they will be in the New 
Course by looking at the graph (above).

Students will see that our workbooks have new and improved content 
and activities to support them working on the Course.2
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Let parents know that StepsWeb will be upgrading in the April school 
holidays.

The Course upgrade will take place on 21 April and StepsWeb will be down 
for 2 hours from 10am NZT. Students will not be able to work on StepsWeb 
during this time.

info@stepsweb.com

0800 701 107 
1300 32 32 58 (AU)

Subscribe to our social media to stay updated.

Due to the update, their children’s Course position will change. Remind 
them to talk about this with their children to explain this. Parents can see 
what Level their child will be on by referring to the graph.

What to tell your parents:

Have any more questions? Let us know.
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